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Hello everyone, 

Well, we’re finally open again and welcoming you all back to the future. Please check our website, 

etc. for rules that have been set out by our Gov’t, they’re for your safety and our safety. Also tells 

you when we’re open and when we’re not. 

I’m hoping that the weather will start to warm up now so that we can plant out the tubs, pots and 

baskets to cheer us all up. 

Good news; you can now get your favourite take-away whenever the kitchen is open, in fact, all of 

the menu is available to take away (with the exception of soup at the moment) and you can either 

call in and order or contact us for a collection time. 

We are also stocking Quarry Farm pasties and scotch eggs and from Sally’s Pantry, a range of cakes 

and savouries.  

Some of the beers are currently limited by what the breweries are producing and despite repeatedly 

asking, Wye Valley won’t produce Butty Bach in pins, because we don’t sell enough, quickly enough, 

it goes off, so we’re no longer stocking (we did try cask conditioned bottles but you didn’t want 

them). 

Back to the kitchen: 

Take a look at our website menu page www.themonklandarms.co.uk  to see our current menu 

choices and availability. 

Curries this week: 

Vegetable Madras 

Lamb Pasanda 

Chicken Balti 

As ever, keep well, stay safe and we look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Jed 
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